Councilwoman Bonner Joins Mount Sinai Harbor Advisory Committee for Cedar
Beach Clean Up
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Pictured with Councilwoman Jane Bonner (back row, second from left) are volunteers and members of the Mount Sinai Harbor
Advisory Committee
Farmingville, NY - April 20, Councilwoman Jane Bonner joined the Mount Sinai Harbor Advisory Committee and local

volunteers from the community to participate in the "William Waltz Annual Cedar Beach Clean Up" in Mount Sinai.
The event kicked off at the Mt. Sinai Yacht Club.

"I'm very happy to lend a hand for this worthwhile effort," said Councilwoman Bonner, "Thanks to all of the volunteers
for their hard work during this event and throughout the year to help maintain a cleaner, natural environment in Mount
Sinai Harbor."
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